
This week we have been thinking about how honesty is important in our friendships with others. 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have finally got to the end of what has been a very busy half term. Everyone, adults and children have worked 
incredibly hard this term and I feel fortunate to be surrounded by such an amazing team.  
 
As you know, Mrs Copitch will be starting her maternity leave after ½ term and we wish her all the luck in the world 
as she embarks on this exciting new chapter of her life. While we will miss her, I am delighted to announce that we 
have been joined by Mrs Collinson. Mrs Collinson has worked in senior leadership roles across different schools and 
different authorities and brings a wealth of ideas and experience to us here at All Saints. 
 
Due to life in school being more ‘normal’, we have begun to enter inter-school sports competitions. We have to     
consider the risks of mixing with pupils from other schools due to the pandemic, so all of our competitions have been 
outdoors and all of our competitors are in the same phase (Y5/6). There have been two competitions to date and we 
have been extremely successful in both. 
 
Tag Rugby: The children won all of their matches. This was a ‘friendly’ tournament. 
 
Netball: The children won all three of their matches and will be going through to the final. 
 
I would like to say a huge congratulations to all of the children who represented our school and a massive thank you 
to Mr Wright for his fantastic coaching. 
 
As we approach ½ term, I know the children will be looking forward to meeting up with family and friends. However, 
please be aware that the transmission of Covid among school children is very high in Wokingham at the moment. The 
local authority has sent additional guidance for us to share with our families. 
 
Have a good week and stay safe, 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Tracey Stanton 

Final thought: Honesty is the fastest way to prevent a mistake from turning into a failure.        James Allucher 

Our Vision Statement, ‘Opening the door to learning and life’ reflects our determination to inspire every child achieve their potential  
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Tomorrow, Friday 22nd 

Inset Day—School Closed 



COMING UP— 

OCTOBER 

22—Friday INSET DAY—School Closed 

25 Monday—29 Friday Half Term—School Closed 

NOVEMBER 

9– Tuesday 9.30—Nursery Open Day for prospective families 

10—Wednesday Flu vaccinations for consented Reception—Year 6 children 

11—Thursday 9.30—Open Day for prospective Reception families 2022 

24—Wednesday 9.30—Open Day for prospective Reception families 2022 

DECEMBER 

15—Wednesday  1.45—Christmas Service at All Saints Church  

17—Friday Last day of term—SCHOOL CLOSES AT 1.30pm 

A full list of Term Dates can be found on the School Website 

We are holding the following open mornings during November for parents who have a child starting 
school in September 2022 (Reception) and those interested in a place at our Nursery.  

Open Mornings Autumn Term 2021: 

Thursday 11th November at 9.30am 

Wednesday 24th November at 9.30am 

Nursery Open Mornings: 

Tuesday 9th November at 9.30am 

To reserve a place please send an email to: admin@allsaints.wokingham.sch.uk or ring the school 
office on 0118 978 7173 

Help Needed 
 
The school governors have a workgroup that concentrates on marketing the school. We need more people 
in the group and we need their ideas. 
 
The need to promote our school can't be overstated. All Saints is a great school in so many ways and it's 
crucial that the school spreads its really positive image among prospective parents and the population at 
large. Not just that - positive vibes about the school spread around the school community - staff, parents, 
pupils - and drive up morale. 
 
There are many aspects to marketing, and this workgroup tries to cover them all. 
 
Can you help? You don't need to be a governor, and meetings occur only every two months or so. It would 
be great to have you on board. Contact rbriggs@allsaints.wokingham.sch.uk for more information. 
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